STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING

August 9, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Alderperson Sullivan at City Hall.

Streets Committee members present were Sullivan, Reed and Smith. Also present was Mayor
Page, Street Supt Darin Damery, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City Clerk Janet Waller.

Also present was Engineer Mark Bingham from Bingham Professional Services.

Council Member Reed, seconded by Council Member Smith, made a motion to approve the
Streets Committee Minutes from July 12, 2023.

Under Old Business:

New Business

Street Supt received 2 quotes for sidewalks. One quote was from R&B Peters and the other
was from Hutchins Excavating. Committee agreed to send to Finance.

A sidewalk from corner of Colegrove and Sarah Street going east to Casey’s will be done using
the ARPA fund. A plan for a path to Dollar General will be done in the near future.

Barricades will be needed for the Assumption Festival August 17 thru the 19™".

A discussion on reimbursement for the storm on June 29" was held. Treasurer Palmer is
waiting for a return call. DCEO also called regarding a grant for the storm damage.

There are several trees on the list from the storm damage.

Street Supt will work on getting a price for a generator for the Street Shed.

Dumpster Days will be September 22 & 23.

Engineer Mark Bingham asked for input for the future subdivision regarding easements, utilities
and possibly a sidewalk. The width of the roadway was also discussed.

Alderperson Sullivan made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:13 pm.

Janet Waller, City Clerk



